
TOWN OF TUFTONBORO 

TUFTONBORO CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 

CENTER TUFTONBORO, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03816 

Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 

 conservation@tuftonboro.org 

 

 

Notice of Meeting 
 
The TCC will have a special meeting on Monday evening, 8/10 at 6:30pm at the Town House, 

located at 247 Middle Rd, Tuftonboro, NH, (masked and socially distanced) or virtually 

through “go-to-meeting”. The purpose will be to review Wolfeboro’s application for a permit to 

rehab portions of the Rapid Infiltration Basin Project by discussing the following:  
1- The problem of unexpected issues created by the Rapid Infiltration Basin Discharge, creating 

damage to manmade and natural wetlands and  
2- How the Town studied problem, built pilot test and refined design  
3- Long term rehabilitation plan that will stop unexpected issues, restore most of the natural 

wetlands and what the area will look like at project completion. 
4- Show impacts to manmade and natural wetlands 

 

Members of the public wishing to attend this meeting electronically, please join 

from your computer, tablet or smartphone: 

https://gotomeeting.com/join/811609261 

You can also join via telephone: 

United States (Toll Free): 1 877-309-2073 Access code: 811609261 

 

Steve Wingate, Conservation Commission Chairman 
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